
 
 
 

Order your Lulav and Etrog  
though the Clergy Office - $38.00 

 

 
 

Orders must be in by September 25, 2019 
 

Contact Susan Kashan: clergyoffice@cbi-nj.org 
973-379-3811 x120 

 
Please print clearly 

Name ___________________________ 
Phone ___________________________ 
E-mail ___________________________ 

 
Number of sets ___________X $38.00 each 

 

Please make checks payable to 
CBI and note “LULAV” in the memo line 

 
You’ll be notified by e-mail or phone when your order arrives. 
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